
DRIFFIELD NORTHFIELD INFANTS SCHOOL 

 

Tel: 257487                        13th June 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

DRIFFIELD SHOW – Wednesday 18th July 2018 
 

As usual we will be preparing to enter your child’s work into Driffield Show and pay 

for the entry fee.  However due to the new Data Protection regulations 
 

WE DO NEED YOUR PERMISSION TO ENTER YOUR CHILDS WORK AND TO 

SHARE  YOUR CHILD’S DETAILS – NAME, SCHOOL AND YEAR GROUP WITH 

THEM. 

 

To enable us to enter your child we need the consent slip below returned to us 

by Friday 29th June.   

 

If we do not receive your consent back by this date your child will not be able 

to enter.   

 

Thank you. 
 

 

Driffield Northfield Infant School 
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Return Slip 

 

I give my permission for the school to share my child’s work and 

information with Driffield Show. 

 

 

Signed ………………………………………………… Class ………………………………………………… 

 


